Letter to the Second Congress of the League of Young Communists USA

Dear comrades,

Central Committee of Revolutionary Communist Youth Union (Bolsheviks) - RKSM(b) would
like to send to your Second Congress comradely greetings!

We realise that the Congress takes place during significant escalation of aggression from leading
imperialist countries and growing support of the most radical forms of capitalism - neofascism.
Fuel of the war is continiouly being spread across the world to promote the interests of the

Capital.

Communists must use every effort to oppose imperialism and fascism that took millions of lives
and continues to do so using terror and war as its weapon.

We wish the Second Congress of LYC productive and successful work!
iNo pasaran!
Central Committee of RKSM(b)

31.07.2022
Leningrad



